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CALIFORNIA REGIONAL WATER QUALITY CONTROL BOARD 
LAHONTAN REGION 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

In the Matter of Recommended Changes to the Clean Water Act Section 303(d) List of 
Impaired Waters and the Clean Water Act Section 305(b) Water Quality Assessment 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Lahontan Water Board will hold a public hearing 
at its July 8-9,2009 meeting. Following the hearing, the Water Board will consider 
approving recommendations to the State Water Resources Control Board for revisions 
to the Clean Water Act (CWA) Section 303(d) List of impaired surface water bodies. The 
Water Board will not take formal action on staff's assessments of non-impaired surface 
waters under CWA Section 305(b). However, public comments may be submitted on 
these assessments, as documented in water body fact sheets. The Lahontan Water 
Board's recommendations will be submitted to the State Water Resources Control 
Board for use in a statewide "Integrated Report." The Integrated Report will be sent to 
the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency. 

The public hearing will be held during a 2 day Water Board meeting scheduled for: 

DATE: July 8,2009 
TIME: This hearing will begin no sooner than 7 pm 
PLACE: Lake Tahoe Community College 

Board and Aspen Rooms 
One College Drive 
South Lake Tahoe CA 96150 

The meeting room is accessible to persons with disabilities. If you have special 
accommodations or language needs, please contact Laurie Applegate at (530) 542­
5414 or LApplegate@waterboards.ca.gov at least five working days before the meetin~l 

TTYITTD/Speech-to-Speech users may dial 7-1-1 for the California Relay Service. 

Staff recommendations and related information are available online at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/lahontan/water issues/programs/tmdl/303d 305b/index. 
shtm/. Paper copies of the staff report and Appendices A through C may be obtained by 
contacting Carrie Hackler at (530) 542-5404 or by email at 
CHackler@waterboards.ca.gov. 
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Written public comments on the staff recommendations are requested to arrive at the 
Board's South Lake Tahoe office by June 15,2009 in order to allow adequate time for 
preparation of written responses and for full consideration of all comments and 
responses by the Water Board. Water Board staff will prepare written responses to all 
written public comments and public hearing testimony for inclusion in the administrative 
record. 

Written comments should be sent to the attention of Judith Unsicker at the mailing
 
address or fax number above, or by email to junsicker@waterboards.ca.gov. If you
 
have questions about the staff recommendations or the assessment process, please
 
contact Ms. Unsicker by email or at (530) 542-5462.
 

(d~~w-~~ 
Lauri Kemper
 
Supervising Water Resource Control Engineer
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